
DVLA opening hours: spring bank
holiday 2020

News story

DVLA’s contact centre opening times, for critical workers only, over the
spring bank holiday.

DVLA’s contact centre will be closed on Monday 25 May 2020 because of a bank
holiday.

Our full opening hours for critical workers only over the bank holiday
weekend are:

Date Opening hours
Friday 22 May 8am to 1pm, and 2pm to 7pm
Saturday 23 May closed
Sunday 24 May closed
Monday 25 May closed
Tuesday 26 May 8am to 1pm, and 2pm to 7pm

Please do not call us unless you have an urgent query and are a critical
worker directly involved in the response to the COVID-19 pandemic. Critical
workers can contact us here.

All customers can use our online services throughout the bank holiday and
beyond. Please do not send in any paper applications until further notice.
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